BOROUGH OF CLAYTON
WORK SESSION MEETING
JULY 9, 2020 — 6:30 PM
MINUTES

Aberdeen HOA had requested use of the Borough’s Irrigation System. The Borough will
need to work up an agreement for them to take ownership of the system. Joe added that
they will need to mow the grass also. The Borough cuts it once a month now. The
maintenance and electric to run system will need to be addressed as well.

Street Opening Permits — Ultilities opening the streets never put it back in place. Fees are
below what they should be. Need to revamp the Ordinance.
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